
1: Courses
2016  Club Coach Courses   

22nd/23rd October
Green Dragons    Contact: Andy Shaw

Tel: 01883 652666  Email: fly@greendragons.co.uk

12th/13th November

Mid Wales HG & PG Club    Contact: David Birch
Tel: 07813 963601   Email: cloudsun9@gmail.com

10th/11th December - available to book

2017  Club Coach Courses

14th/15th January - available to book 

11th/12th February -
Cumbria Soaring Club / Dales HG Club    Contact: David Ashcroft
Tel: 07752 750869   Email: canddashcroft@hotmail.com

11th/12th March -     
Malvern HG Club    Contact: Simon Dillworth
Tel: 07905 736274  Email: sdvm02@blueyonder.co.uk

2016 EPSL Course
October - Date TBC - This will only run if we have sufficient
numbers.

2017 Instructor / Senior Coach Course
3rd/5th April - This will only run if we have sufficient numbers.

For more information contact:

Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316

stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

2:  Speed Flying
Please note there is a new information page on the BHPA
website devoted to speed flying.

For more information contact:

Mark Shaw, 0116 289 4316

mark-shaw@bhpa.co.uk

3: INSTRUCTOR COMPETENCE
REPORT

The Instructor Competence Report form has recently been
updated. There are now two versions, one of which CFI’s now

need to complete for themselves. Please see the BHPA website
for both versions.

For more information contact:

Ruth Holyoak, 0116 289 4316

ruth-holyoak@bhpa.co.uk

4: BHPA Instructor Course

Just a reminder that there are still places available on the BHPA
Instructor Course which is being held 14th - 24th September in
Nazare, Portugal. If you would like an information pack or an
application form please contact us asap.

For more information contact:

Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316

stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

Club Bulletin 210
August 2016

British Hang Gliding and Paragliding Association Ltd 

8 Merus Court Meridian Business Park, Leicester LE19 1RJ Telephone  0116 289 4316. Fax  0116 289 8741. 

Published monthly. Aimed mainly at club contacts/secretaries. Covers administrative topics and news
from the Executive Council. General interest items are repeated in Skywings magazine for all members.

Distribution: Club Contacts (and other club officials by request), Executive Council and Sub-committee members, BHPA Officers.

Copy: If you have any items for inclusion please send them to Michelle Lanman at the BHPA office, michelle-lanman@bhpa.co.uk.

Next
page

www.bhpa.co.uk

http://www.bhpa.co.uk

